

EXCALIBUR PRIMARY SCHOOL

Ivy Lane, Alsager, Stoke on Trent, ST7 2RQ Head Teacher: Juliet Jones Tel: 01270 845781

E-mail: contact@excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk



11th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to share some important news regarding our Friends of Excalibur team. Sadly, our current Chairs have made the difficult decision to step down from their roles. We are incredibly grateful for their dedication, energy, and the many hours they have devoted to supporting our school community. Their contributions have made a lasting impact, and we thank them sincerely.

As many of you know, the Friends of Excalibur play a vital role in enriching our children's school experience. From organising exciting events like discos and themed evenings to running our much-loved end-of-term fairs, they help raise essential funds that directly benefit our pupils.

Without your support, we may be unable to continue offering these wonderful activities and experiences for the children. That is why we're reaching out to any parents or carers who feel they could offer their time or skills to help rebuild the Friends of Excalibur team. Whether you're interested in taking on a leadership role such as Chair, Vice Chair, or Treasurer, or simply supporting with events, your involvement would be hugely valued.

To find out more and explore how you can get involved, we warmly invite you to a meeting on Thursday 25th September at 2.30pm here at school. This will be an informal opportunity to ask questions, share ideas, and meet others who are interested in supporting the team.

If you're unable to attend but would still like to express interest, please contact the school office:

Email: clerical@excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk

Phone: 01270 845781

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards, Juliet Jones Headteacher Excalibur Primary School









